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POLICE DEPARTMENT ASSESSMENT

March 24, 2015 - Beloit, Wisconsin – Representatives from Hillard Heintze, an independent

consulting firm, will be in the City of Beloit to participate in public meetings with members of

the Greater Beloit Community as part of their comprehensive study of the Beloit Police

Department. The representatives will seek input on departmental operations, leadership,

management, and employee morale. Two open meetings are scheduled for:

Tuesday, March 31, 2015

6:30 p.m.

Beloit Public Library Community Room

605 Eclipse Blvd.

and

Wednesday, April 1, 2015

6:30 p.m.

Grinnell Hall Senior Center

631 Bluff Street

For interested stakeholders who are unable to attend either of these meetings, Hillard Heintze

Senior Director Christi Gullion can be contacted at (312) 869-8500 or

Christi.Gullion@hillardheintze.com to schedule a follow-up call.
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